
 

   
 

 
 
May 08, 2020 
 
 
City of Auburn 
Attn: Eric Cousens, Deputy Director 
The Office of Economic & Community Development  
60 Court Street 
Auburn, ME 04210 
 
  
Re: Auburn Renewables – Development Review Application 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cousens:  
 
Please find enclosed Auburn Renewables’ (Nexamp) revised Development Review Application for 
a solar project located at 1115 Riverside Drive – Parcel IDs 162-001 (42.1 acres) and 137-028 
(40.0 acres), which updates our application package submitted on April 16, 2020. The proposed 
solar project consists of a 5 Megawatt (MW) solar array on approximately 35 acres. The project 
will connect to an existing Central Maine Power Company (CMP) distribution circuit located along 
Riverside Drive and is intended to be a Community Solar (Shared DG) project, providing energy 
savings directly to CMP customers in the region. 
 
The project is currently under review with Maine DEP for Site Location of Development Act 
(SLODA) and Natural Resources Protection Act (NRPA) permits. 
 
We look forward to working with the City of Auburn through the permitting process. Please let us 
know if you have any questions or require any additional information at this time.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Palmer Moore 
Vice President, Nexamp 
 
 

 


